
The Court of appeal rules in favor of Boozt in dispute with the Norwegian 
Tax Administration (Skatteetaten)

Boozt received notification today that the Court of Appeals (Borgarting lagmannsrett) in Oslo has issued a 
judgment in the case involving Boozt Fashion AB and the Norwegian Tax Administration (Skatteetaten). The 
case centers around the validity of the Norwegian Tax Administration's decision on September 30, 2022, to reject 
Boozt’s application for simplified registration for value-added tax in the Norwegian so called VOEC registry.

The Norwegian Tax Administration's rejection from September, 2022, was grounded in its assertion that Boozt 
had engaged in what is known as domestic Norwegian revenue, a claim that Boozt has disputed. In September 
2023 the Oslo District Court ruled that Boozt should not be considered as having domestic Norwegian revenue 
and that the Norwegian Tax Administration's decision from September 30, 2022, therefore was deemed to be 
based on an erroneous legal interpretation. 

In the unanimous ruling by the Court of Appeals issued today the ruling by Oslo district Court is upheld. The 
ruling renders the Norwegian Tax Administration's decision from September, 2022, invalid.

The judgment handed down by the Court of Appeals will become legally binding no later than September 12, 
2024, unless it is appealed to the Norwegian High Court (Høyesterett) within this timeframe.

For additional information, please contact:

Hermann Haraldsson / Group CEO / Phone: +45 20 94 03 95 / Email:  heha@boozt.com
Sandra Gadd / Group CFO / Phone: +46 768 27 61 18 / Email: sga@boozt.com
Magnus Thorstholm Jensen /Investor Relations / Phone: +45 30 50 44 02 / Email: matj@boozt.com
Ask Kirkeskov Riis / Media Relations / Phone: +45 50 40 85 11 / Email: askr@boozt.com

This information is information that Boozt is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation. 
The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact persons set out above, at 2024-
06-25 09:05 CEST.
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